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Kehillah continues to be 100% occupied with a closed waiting list.

Residents are enjoying new cooking classes provided by volunteers through the Oregon
Food Bank

They are also enjoying a new exercise class, and a dinner club with the Manager Frank
Hudson

Kehillah will be conducting a fundraiser at Mcenamins Pub in Raleigh Hills on November
5%, Half of the gross for the evening goes directly to Kehillah. (5:00pm to close)
November 12t Kehillah will be celebrating its one year anniversary at 4:00pm

Kehillah will be starting a Friends of Kehillah organization to help fundraise for the
residents of Kehillah as well as programming for the greater DD community. This will
include collaboration with the TASAK group from JFCS as well as other organizations.



